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Thank you for your love, prayers and financial support. “ALL” of you help to make this ministry possible! As many of you know, Larry was in the hospital 
in December with Covid. Since then, he has had some concerning medical issues with his heart and lungs. Praise the Lord, his health is improving! We have 
tentative plans to fly back to Honduras on April 23rd. We are in awe of all the Lord continues to do in Tatumbla during this difficult time in our world. Here 
are a few pictures and updates:

The church in the area of Cofradia in Tatumbla just celebrated their one year anniversary. The church is now 
meeting in homes and in the streets. They have just purchased a plot of land for a future church building. It has 
now grown from 25 people to 73 families! We have seen and heard many testimonies of salvation, and lives freed 

from alcohol, drugs and gangs. The ministry is grateful to partner with what God is doing! This area is where 
God led us to begin a women’s ministry a few years back. What a blessing to see God at work in an area that has 

typically been a hard area to reach with the gospel! 

God has blessed us with our Honduran 
family in Honduras who continue to serve 
alongside us. During this season of lock-

down due to the pandemic they have helped 
us tremendously by being the hands and feet 

of Jesus as the ministry continues.

The Manna Project supplies bulk food throughout the com-
munity to many families in need during this time. So many 

testimonies of how God answered desperate prayers for 
food at just the right time! Our God is the Great Provider!

Hope for the World High School has 41 students regis-
tered for this school year. Many of you know Britni, who 

is now one of our high school students! 

The school year just began in February. The decision was made to continue 
virtual learning. The ministry continues to help with internet and/or lesson 

copies as needed for the many public schools in Tatumbla that we serve.  Please 
pray for all the students during this difficult time, for them not to give up! Their 

education is so important to help break the cycle of poverty in Honduras. 

The ministry continues to meet the 
needs of the triplets and Valaria! 

What a joy to see the smiles of 
this precious girl as she received 
her wheelchair that God provided 

for her through the ministry.

Miseal (Mrs. Emilia’s son) lost his home 
during all the rain from the hurricanes 

that came across Honduras in November. 
The ministry has helped with food and 
clothes for him while he is staying in a 

room in the community building provided 
by the mayor of Tatumbla. 
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Philipians 1:3-5a  I thank my God every time I remember you. In all my prayers for all of you, I always pray with joy because of your partnership in the gospel 
from the first day until now…

Diane Callaham is a dear friend of ours that has a love for the Honduran people. She has traveled to 
Honduras for many years on mission trips, most recently with Hope for the World.  Her book titled For 
Such A Time As This, is an inspirational story of her life and God’s loving pursuit of her and His power-
ful and unwavering mercy and grace. In her book, you can also read how God orchestrated the begin-
nings of the Hope for the World High School. All the proceeds from the sale of her book will help to meet 
the financial needs of the high school. If you would like a copy please contact Diane at dianecallaham@
yahoo.com  The cost is$13.95 plus $2.00 for postage. 

Gary and Teresa Waters are special friends. Gary has traveled and served alongside us in the village of Tatumbla many times. He and Teresa are owners of 
Hartland Farms in Hartwell, GA where they host the annual Dove and Pheasant Shoots to help raise funds for projects of Hope for the World Honduras. 
Their next event will be held in September 2021. If you would like more information about these events and how you can participate, please contact us 
at larryandmarsha@bellsouth.net.


